

## City of Waltham CITY OF WALTHAM CITY CLERK'S OFFICE

## Jeannette A. McCarthy Mayor

CITY OF WALTHAM CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 2018 JAN 18 A 8: 59 RECORDED

January 18, 2018

TO:

The City Council

RE:

Payson Park Church and The New Light Korean Church Donations to Fire

Department

## Dear Councillors:

I respectfully request acceptance of donations in the amount \$350.00 from Payson Park Church and The New Light Korean Church. These funds will be used towards their community programs.

Enclosed please find the letter dated January 17, 2018 that was received from the Chief of the Fire Department. Chief Ciccone will be available to answer questions concerning this request.

Sincerely,

Jeannette A. McCarthy

JAM/ccb Enclosures

CC:

Paul Ciccone



## Waltham Fire Department

175 Lexington Street, Waltham, MA 02452



RECEIVED

JAN 17 2018

MAYOR'S OFFICE

781-314-3700 781-314-3707 Fax 781-314-3704

January 17th 2018

Honorable Mayor Jeannette McCarthy Waltham City Hall 610 Main St Waltham Ma. 02452

Honorable Mayor,

Enclosed please find a copy of two donations I have received from the Payson Park Church in Belmont and The New Light Korean Church in Waltham for amounts totaling \$350.00 dollars. I respectfully request acceptance of these donations and we will put them towards our community programs.

Respectfully

Paul J Ciccone

